
    Ref: GSA: FIN: 2022 

Department of Corporate Services, 
Bombay Stock Exchange (BSE) Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, MUMBAI-400001 

Scrip Code: 513059 

  

Subject: Re 

  

sought on Movement 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is with reference to your letter dated June 28, 2022 regarding the clarification sought from 
the Company in connection with the price movement of Company's securities at your Exchange 
in the recent past. 

In this respect, we wish to inform you that pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 of the 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 along with any other 
relevant provisions, the Company has made all the necessary disclosures to the Exchange about 
all the price sensitive information/events from time to time and that no material 
information/event, which would have a bearing on price/volume behavior of the shares, has been 
withheld or is pending to be disclosed. 

This is for your information and records please. 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 
For GS. Auto InternationgLd    
    

  

(Da&kshi N: 
Company Secretary 
& Compliance Office! 

  


